
How exciting! You are moving from Year 1  

to Year 2. 

Your new class is Woodpecker Class 

Your teachers are Mrs Hillier and Mrs Watts 

 

  

 

Your teaching assistant is Mrs Liddiard  

 

 

 

 

We hope you have an amazing time in Year 2 and a super 

summer holiday! 

Some things will be the same. 

You will still play in the big playground but this year you will 

be the oldest year group out there. That means there will be 

lots of little ones for you to look after. 
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You will still do all your amazing learning in Phonics,  

Maths and English. You might have to sit on your chair to 

work for a little bit longer but your teacher will help you with 

this. 

You will still have MOOT once a week and lots of time to be 

curious. You will still have PE lessons in the hall or on the 

field.  

 

You will still have fruit in your classes for snack time and 

class monitors to help with jobs in the classroom.  

 

 

 

Some things will be a bit different. 

You will come to school through this door each morning. The 

first grown- up you will see from school will usually be Mrs 

Gregory. Then you will walk to your classroom to see your 

teachers. 

 

 



 

Your classroom will look like this: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from your new teachers: 

Welcome woodpeckers to your new year 2 class. 
Get ready to do some learning and have a right laugh. 
I can’t wait to teach you again and help you all learn. 

Some English, maths, handwriting and phonics in turn. 
There are so many exciting topics to come and explore. 

I’ll be waiting for you with a smile at the door. 
It will be the best year yet, just wait and see. 

So let’s have fun with Mrs Watts, Mrs Liddiard and Me! 
Looking forward to seeing all your smiling faces in September :) 

Mrs Hillier Xxx 

 

You will hang your coat, 

lunchbox and PE clothes 

here: 

 

You will keep your book 

bag and other important 

things here: 

 

 

 



 

We are going to have an amazing year, Woodpeckers. Although Year 

2 can sometimes seem a big step, you are all so ready!!! Just 

remember you’ve got this and we’ve got you! Have a super 

summer…be good for your grown-ups, brush your teeth, eat fruit 

(and ice lollies sometimes), and have FUN!  

See you soon, Mrs Watts  xxx 

Remember, always be a rainbow in someone 

else’s cloud… 

 

 

 

 

A message from your new teaching assistant: 

 

Hello Woodpecker class, I am so looking forward to seeing all your 

happy faces very soon. We will have so much fun experimenting, 

exploring and learning lots of New things. I know you will all shine 

like the stars you are and we will have the best year ever. 

Mrs Liddiard 


